
SANTA MONICA 
BLVD SAFETY 
STUDY

TALK WITH THE COMMUNITY

TIMELINE

HOW TO GET INVOLVED

Between 2024 and 2026 we will:

2024
OCTOBER-NovEMBER
Community pop-up 

at Downtown Santa 

Monica Public Library

FEBRUARY
Community walk 

audit

NOVEMBER
Pop-up at Downtown 

Farmer's Market

JULY
Community 

workshop to learn 

about proposed 

enhancements

2025

AUG 2024 →

DEVELOP & 
ADOPT THE PLAN

FEB 2026

Draft and final corridor concept 

designs, plan development, and City 

Council review and approval. 

APR 2025 →DEC 2024 →

Pop-up events, community walk audit, and 

workshop.

ABOUT THE PROJECT
Santa Monica Blvd is a vital street in our city that 

links key community and regional destinations 

including the Santa Monica Public Library, Santa 

Monica College Performing Arts Center, hospitals, 

and schools. In 2022, the City completed a Local 

Roadway Safety Plan, expanding on the Vision Zero 

initiative from 2017, with the goal of eliminating 

fatal and severe crashes. Both of these studies 

identified Santa Monica Blvd as a priority street, 

due to its high number and severity of crashes.

The Santa Monica Blvd Safety Study is now 

seeking feedback from the community on their 

experience when traveling through Santa Monica 

Blvd, especially when it comes to traffic safety, 

speeding, and congestion. The final product will 

include design recommendations to improve safety 

for people walking, rolling, driving, and taking 

transit.

STUDY THE 
STREET

ANALYZE
DATA

Mapping, 

survey, and 

safety audit.

Review of 

safety and 

traffic data. 

READ MORE 
AND TAKE 
THE SURVEY


